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8 EXTERNAL COMPANY DIRECTORSHIPS (AN131-2009) 
 
With the retiral of the Director Economic Development, the City Council needs to nominate a 
replacement Senior Officer for directorships of two external companies.  It is therefore recommended 
that the new Director of City Development is nominated to be a director of Dundee City Developments 
Ltd and that the Head of Economic Development is nominated to be a director of Small Business 
Finance Dundee Ltd. 
 


